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This	is	the	second	time	RCPI	has	supported	
Mamun	S.R.O	in	the	Burgerfest	Event.	Over	1500	
burgers	were	sold	by	a	team	of	Members	and	
friends	who	manned	the	stall	throughout	the	
weekend.	The	event	was	a	great	success	and	
MAMUM	S.R.O.	donated	CZK	27,000	to	RCPI.	
Additional	private	donations	amounted	to	CZK	
6,500	bringing	the	total	to	CZK	33,500.	
A	big	thank	you	to	all	who	participated	and	helped	
make	this	event	so	memorable.	A	special	thank	

you	to	Zed	who	once	again	provided	the	place	and	facilities	at	charitable	rates.	
	 	 	
Beneficiaries:	
CZK	 15,000	donated	to	Prague	Dog	Pound	
CZK	 5,000	donated	to	ICTUS	
CZK	 13,500	retained	in	RCPI	Funds	for	future	allocation	to	charitable	causes	
	
Contact:	Email:	 president@rcpi.club	 	
	


